
 
 

 

Stoney Trail / Crowchild Trail Interchange    
 

Spring 2007 

Project Update 
Start Date: September 2005 
 

Contractor/Contracts:  
Crowchild Detour - Caliber Systems Inc. 
Crowchild Bridges – AECON Construction 

Proposed Completion: Fall 2008 
 

Percent Complete:  
Crowchild Detour – 100% 
Crowchild Bridges – 10% 

Completed Activities 

A detour of Crowchild Trail around the bridge construction site is in operation.  Several utility companies have 
relocated major facilities in the area.  The excavation for the bridge construction is complete.  

Project Status for Spring 2007  

Crowchild Trail bridge piles are 95% complete and construction of the bridge piers and girders (off site) is 
underway. 

Next Steps 

Bridge construction will continue throughout 2007 and well into 2008.  An earthworks contract will excavate a 
portion of the future interchange in the summer/fall/winter of 2007.  Utility relocation work will be occurring at 
Tuscany Boulevard and on the north side of Crowchild Trail. 

Construction Information 

The current detour will remain in place until the bridges are complete in 2008 and a roadwork and paving 
contractor reconnects them to Crowchild Trail. 

Trucks will be hauling material away from this interchange on Stoney Trail during 2007 and 2008. Watch for lane 
closures, flagmen, and workers. 

Speed reductions will be in place and off-peak lane closures will be required periodically. On occasion, 
nighttime work and associated detours and lane closures will be necessary.  Signs will be placed to notify 
motorists in advance. Drivers should be aware that fines for speeding in a construction zone are doubled when 
workers are present.  

For more information on this project please call (403) 716-8198 or email transportation.calgary@stantec.com. 


